SHENANDOAH VALLEY BROADCASTING CORPORATION

HARRISONBURG, VIRGINIA
April 1, 1842

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.De 2 walnutport
Pennsylvania

Dear lir., Geary:

Thank you very much for your interesting letter
of March twenty-sixth.

You certairly recorded the facts concerning our
broadcsst on Merch twentv-sixth in great detail
and it gives me great pleasure to conlirm the
logging of these programs.

I notice thet you ocassionally meke trips through

the Valley, so when you are next down this way
please be sure to drop in to see us.

Cordially yours,

}

Chas. P. Blackley

CPB/mp




